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Rebecca Huerta
City Secretary

NOTICE OF ARBITRATION HEARING

Pursuant to Chapter 143 of the Texas Local Government Code and the Collective Bargaining
Agreement between the City of Corpus Christi and the Corpus Christi Police Officers’
Association, a public arbitration hearing will convene to consider the following matter. The
arbitration hearing will continue from day to day until complete.

Matter

1. Appeal of the demotion of Police Officer William Broyles before Arbitrator Diego
Pena at the place and on the date indicated below.

AAA Case No. 01-24-0007-5749
Date/Time Monday, March 17, 2025 at 9:00 a.m.
Location City of Corpus Christi

City Hall, 2" Floor

Human Resources Conference Room
1201 Leopard Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78401

Public Notice:

At any time during the meeting, the Arbitration Hearing may meet in executive session for

consultation with the City Attorney’s Office concerning attorney client matters under Chapter 551
of the Texas Government Code.

The use of cellular phones or sound activated pagers is prohibited while the hearing is being
conducted. Please step outside the meeting room should you elect to utilize these devices.
Members of the public are encouraged to observe and monitor the hearing but active participation

in the hearing 1s expressly prohibited.
Sabriel A. Rodriguez &

This notice was posted on the City of Corpus Christi’s Public Bulletin Board located at 1201
Leopard Street, City Hall, First Floor, Leopard Street entrance.
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